Colorado?);pamnent
of Public Health

and Environment

ASBESTOS LABORATORY

This certifies that

SGS Forensic Laboratories-Nevada

Registration No.: AL - 26814

has met the registration requirements of 25-7-507. C.R.S. and the Air Quality Control
Commission Regulation No. 8, Part B, and is hereby authorized to perform asbestos laboratory
testing activities, as required by Regulation No 8, Part B, in the state of Colorado.

Issued: June 02, 2023
Expires:  June 02, 2024
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Jared Polis, Governor
Jill Hunsaker Ryan, Executive Director

STATE OF COLORADO

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado.

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Laboratory Services Division

Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 8100 Lowry Blvd. 12

Phone (303) 692-2000 Denver, Colorado 80230-6928

Located in Glendale, Colorado  (303) 692-3090 Colorado l_)epa.rtmem
of Public Health

http://www.colorado.gov/cdphe and Environment

June 02, 2023

SGS Forensic Laboratories-Nevada
3620 E. Sunset Rd. Suite 110
Las Vegas, NV 89120

AL #: 26814

Thank you for submitting your Asbestos Laboratory registration materials. We are pleased to add SGS
Forensic Laboratories-Nevada to our online list of registered laboratories to which we often refer the
public when they are looking for asbestos laboratory services.

As a registered Asbestos Laboratory with CDPH&E, SGS Forensic Laboratories-Nevada has the
responsibility to ensure that all analysts are properly trained when performing asbestos analyses in
Colorado, and that the laboratory itself has met the accreditation requirements as set forth in Regulation
No. 8, Part B, and maintains a current and compliant status with all governing bodies.

The submittal of your annual renewal application at least 30 days prior to your expiration date of
6/2/2024 will help ensure that your Colorado Asbestos Laboratory registration does not lapse.

Please call me at (303) 692-3196 if you have any questions regarding your Asbestos Laboratory
registration.

Sincerely,

COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
AND ENVIRONMENT

Jacquie Barela
Air Pollution Control Division
Indoor Environment Program

cc: file ALR-26814



